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James T. Rodier, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law N~PUC 2OAUG’l3pul :4[

1465 WoodburyAve.,No. 303
Portsmouth, NH 03801-5918

603-559-9987
jrodier@mbtu-co2.com

August 20, 2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

DE 12-295
PNE Energy Supply LLC

Petition for Review of the Reasonableness and Appropriateness
of Certain Charges for Services to Competitive Electric Power Suppliers

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed PNE’s Motion to Compel PSNH to Respond to Data Requests Nos.
2 through 11 in the above-captioned proceeding.

Sincerely,
Is! James T. Rodier
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